
Have your say now 
on your childcare needs
Derby city council is running a survey so that parents and carers 
can tell us about the 0-5 years childcare they use and need.  

Visit letstalk.derby.gov.uk/childcare-needs-survey-2022 now 
and complete the on-line survey or ask your childcare provider for 
a paper copy. Survey closes on Friday 4 March.

The findings will be used to manage the childcare market and 
support its future development so that childcare in the city meets 
families’ needs.
 

If you want any more information please contact the Families 
Information Service on 01332 640758 or email fis@derby.gov.uk


